
Minutes for meeting w MassDOT re: utility poles 

April 22, 2016 

In attendance: Select Board members Sarah Reynolds and Toby Gould, 2 rep from MassDOT, 1 

from Verizon, 1 from National Grid 

1. Meeting commenced at 10am 

2. Where to relocate the utility pole being moved during Transportation Improvement 

Program was discussed.  It was determined that the pole will go in the northwest corner 

of property parallel to the building.  MassDOT will send an easement from the Town to 

grant the utility company access.   

 

Items not on the agenda discussed immediately to follow 

1. reviewed 4/16 minutes 

2. reviewed MassDOT bridge rating inspection report.   

3. Adjourned 10:40am 

 

Respectfully submitted by Peg Dean 4/22/16 

Draft minutes until approved. 

 

 


